The Australian Carriage Driving Society Inc.
ABN 28 794 114 302 — Incorp. No. AO1028

POSTPONMENT OF 2020 AUSTRALIAN COMBINED DRIVING CHAMPIONSHIPS

The Federal body wishes to advise that following the recommendation from the organising
committee and Victorian executive of the 2020 Australian Combined Driving Championships,
the 2020 Australian Combined Driving Championships scheduled to be held at Greenvale
over Easter 2020 have been postponed until later in 2020.

This decision was made following a risk assessment of the event given COVID-19 and our
priority to ensure the ongoing health of our competitors, their support personnel, officials,
volunteers and spectators.

The Federal body has been advised that contact will be made with members who have
already entered the event over the next few days to arrange refunds of entry monies.
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